RTI Matter

No.A.44012/1/2018-E.1
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
( Department of Higher Education )

Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi,
Date: |'""May, 2019
To
Shri Panchappa Dattatray Takkalgi,
Room No.-04, Buldg. No. 09,
MSEB Colony, Vijaynagar,
Post-Supane, Tal-Karad,
Distt-Satara, Pin: 415114,
Maharashtra.

Sub: Information sought under RTI Act, 2005.
Sir,

With reference to your RTI application No.
DOHED/R/2019/ 50936 dated 24.04.2019, the undersigned is
directed to say that presently only post of Programmer exists
in this Ministry. A copy of the Existing Recruitment Rules for
the post of Programmer is enclosed.

2. If you are not satisfied with the aforesaid reply, you may
prefer an appeal to Shri Syed Ekram Rizwi, Director(Admn.),
and Appellate Authority, Room No. 419-C Shastri Bhavan,
New Delhi - 110001 within 30 days of this reply.

Yours faithfully,

al
(Ratnesh Kumaﬂugg;zl ﬂ '7

Under Secretary to the Govt.of India
Telefax-23385400
Copy to:-

1.RTI Cell/IFC, MHRD for records.



